Helping Hands of Roseville

NEWSLETTER



Est 2012



The Helping Hands Food Pantry of Roseville exists to improve quality of life for Watren County residents by providing assistance to families in need and by developing programs to strengthen families and individuals.



Roseville's Food Pantry can continue its mission of feeding hungry people because the community continues to support the organization.

Helping Hands thanks the following individuals who shared in October 2023:

Dave & Kathy Erlandson Jerry & Mary Ann Shrader Roseville Christian Church

Michael Mueller, Illinois State Police Ron Koch Galesburg Foundation

Berwick Baptist Church Steve Erlandson

George Campbell Memorial donations from: Linden Beard Bob & LaJune Carlson Sandy Campbell Gloria Thurman Robert & Tracy Gillock Cheryl Britt Lois Brechbiel Dr. Scott & Linda Jones Ronald & Patricia Parkins Russell Mason David Thompson Marcia Morgan

Freezing 4 Food will be taking place at Sav-a-Lot in Monmouth on Wednesday, 11/29, Thursday, 11/30 and Friday, 12/1 from 10 a.m. until 2 p.m. There is a sign-up sheet on the pantry desk. Please sign up for a one-hour shift if you are able. It's really a fun event and hopefully it

won't be too cold yet!! Thank you in advance!!

Please see p. 2 for another important announcement!

2022-2023 Board of Directors*

President: Cyndy Hunter Vice-President: Barb Gossett Secretary: Janet Steiner Treasurer: Flint McCullough

To sign up for or discontinue receiving the Helping Hands monthly newsletter, please contact us at HelpingHands. Roseville@gmail.com

Page 1

Christmas in the Village will be Wednesday, December 6 from 5-7 p.m. As always, we will be hosting the dessert table. If you are able to make something for that event, and/or help serve that night, we'd sure appreciate it. There is a sign-up in the pantry. You can drop off your item at the pantry between 3 and 3:30 that day, or contact a board member to arrange a different delivery time.

If your donated item is NOT on a disposable pan/plate, please be sure to mark your pan and pick it up after the event.

THANK YOU ALL!!!





REMINDERS:

*Helping Hands has a FACEBOOK page: search "Helping Hands Food Pantry"

*Our website is

helpinghandsofroseville.org

*By choosing "Helping Hands of Roseville" as your charitable organization on smile.amazon.com, your on-line Amazon shopping can benefit the Pantry.

The Pantry is open MONDAYS 9-Noon and THURSDAYS 3-6 p.m.

Numbers for OCTOBER

213 families, representing 718 individuals, including 275 children, 34 proxies and 105 families on SNAP.

Our November shifts are all full!! Thank you!! Give Jan S a call at 309-255-7504 to sign up for December or to ask about becoming a volunteer.